

COLLEGE OF LAW
Professional & Career Development

December 20, 2010

Adam Leitman Bailey, Esq. Adam Leitman Bailey, P.C. 120 Broadway, 17th Floor New York, NY 10271

Dear Adam,

Thank you so much for your continued generosity and dedication to the students of the College of Law. While your financial contributions are undoubtedly generous, please know that your gift of time and mentoring is equally as important.

The Road Less Traveled program was again a success due to your efforts. Thank you for moderating the panel, meeting with students the evening before and continuing to provide students with honest, clear insights into our profession. I wish you could give a class on moderating panels to other alumni. You really do a wonderful job of getting to the heart of the matter.

Thank you again. I look forward to working with you in 2011 as we continue to improve our College and the future of the legal profession.

All the best.

Kim Wolf Price, Esq.

Assistant Dean